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100 Days of Meals Extended Until Year-End   
 

“It makes them feel like they are not invisible”   (Safe Alliance Kitchen 
Manager Victoria Robinson talking about what Community Matters 100 Days of Meals has meant 
to the shelter residents) 
  
You all are making a huge difference at the Safe Alliance Shelter with 100 Days of Meals, both 
financially and personally. Almost 40 meals have been provided or scheduled, but many of you 
have asked if we could extend the deadline so groups could still deliver. We are pleased to say 
that the deadline has been extended until year-end, and we have 61 more meals to be 
scheduled.  
 
To date, 21 of our 60 Community Matters companies have taken part in the initiative, with some 
companies participating multiple times through various departments and even through employee 
families!  But we're challenging all member companies step up  -- remember you can:  

·  purchase the groceries and prepare the meal in the shelter kitchen  
·  purchase an already-cooked dinner from a restaurant or caterer  
·  provide funds to sponsor a meal  

 
The financial impact of 100 Days of Meals is significant.  Safe Alliance estimates that providing 
100 meals is the equivalent of a $25,000 donation.  But it's more than just money -- it's the 
personal impact our initiative can have.  
 
We heard from Victoria Robinson, kitchen manager at the shelter, on just this point --  
 
Community Matters' 100 Days of Meals has been absolutely incredible. From the kitchen’s 
perspective, we have saved money not only on meals but also on the items that groups leave 
behind. Croutons, lemonade mix, salad dressings, and dozens of other small items are lining our 
pantry -- we don’t have to order them now. But the program is about more than just saving money 
and time; our residents love what the meals represent on a personal level. Multiple residents 
have expressed that, when they see groups come in and prepare meals, it makes them feel like 
they are not invisible, that other people outside of their situation are seeing them and caring about 
what has happened to them. To me, that is the most important thing to come out of 100 Days of 
Meals.  
 
To sign up to take part in the 100 Days of Meals program -- or to participate again -- simply click 
here.  Bring your company, department, family, social club or any group of friends.  It is a truly 
meaningful experience.   
��
Recent participants have included --  
 



  
Liberty Mutual Group Benefits Team  
 

  
McNeary, Inc.  
 



  
The family and friends of Community Matters Board Member Angela Matherly  
 

  
Arrowpoint Capital's Audit and Legal teams  
 
Teen Program Kicks Off   
By Molly Warner, Community Matters Teen Council member  
 
The kickoff for the brand new Teen Program has been a success!  Through touring the Safe 
Alliance shelter and recruiting at the Knights game, we have gotten to know our advisory board 
very well. Anthony, Annie, and I have been planning events to increase the size of the teen 
program. Working at the Safe Alliance Shelter Field Day is in our plans, as well as a sports day 
for the boys at the shelter and manicures for the girls. All of us are bubbling with ideas for how we 
can be sure to make a positive impact on the lives of those at the shelter. We are very excited to 
be a part of this fantastic organization, and cannot wait to get active in the community!  
 



  
Taking part in the first Teen Council Meeting were, from left, young professional advisors Andrea 
Neill, AmWINS, and Pete Miller, Liberty Mutual; and Teen Advisory Council members Molly 
Warner, Anthony Lott and Annie Juraschek.    
 
Community Matters Featured in Charlotte Business Journal , Philanthropy 
North Carolina   
An article about Community Matters by Todd Cohen appeared in Philanthropy North Carolina and 
the Charlotte Business Journal recently.  To read the article -- entitled "Charlotte insurance group 
aids one charity at a time" -- click here, then scroll to August 26. 
 
'Knight Out' at the Charlotte Knights   
The baseball game may have been rained out...but the folks coming to our "Knight Out" with the 
Charlotte Knights still had a great time catching up, grabbing a hot dog and visiting with Homer, 
the Knights mascot.  In the end, our Knight Out netted $1800. That's a great result. Thanks to our 
corporate sponsors -- Cary Reconstruction Company, Hedrick Gardner Kincheloe & Garofalo, 
AIG, McNeary, Interstate Restoration, Zenith Insurance Company, AmWINS, Sun Life Financial 
and Wells Fargo Insurance. Also thanks to Zenith Insurance Company, AmWINS, Snyder's-
Lance and AIG for donating tickets to the Shelter residents.  
 



  
Homer, the Charlotte Knights mascot, loves Community Matters  
 

  
Zenith Insurance Company's Michelle Bissinger brought her family to the game.  
Thanks to Michelle and everyone else who helped organize the event.  
 
 
  



Save the Dates   
We've got other great Community Matters events on deck for the coming months.  More details 
will be coming soon but we want to ensure you have these dates set aside now.    

·  Thursday, September 19: Happy Hour -- City Tavern at Southpark  
·  Monday, November 4: Celebration Dinner -- The Club at Longview  
  

And remember to like us on Facebook...  


